
 

 

7601 Martin Grove Road 

Vaughan, Ontario L4L 9E4 
 

theosa@soccer.on.ca 

www.ontariosoccer.net 

Tel: (905) 264-9390 

Fax: (905) 264-9445 

  

Bulletin #: I2016-041 

Date:  Friday, June 17, 2016 

To:  District Administrators, Presidents, Technical Directors 

CC:  OSA Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Mark Marshall, Coach Development Manager  

Subject:  The Third and Final B Licence of 2016 

The Ontario Soccer Association Coaching Department will be hosting its final Provincial B Licence of 2016 in 

Kingston, ON. 

WHERE: 

Royal Military College of Canada                                                                                                                                    

13 General Crerar Crescent           

Kingston, ON                      

K7K 7B4 

WHEN: 

Day 1: Wednesday, Aug. 3 – 1:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.                         

Day 2: Thursday, Aug. 4 – 9:00 a.m. – 9:00 p.m.                 

Day 3: Friday, Aug. 5 – 9:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m.                

Day 4: Saturday, Aug. 6 – 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

 
The requirements for coaches to apply to the Provincial B License course are that they must provide proof of 

successfully passing the Pre B/C License course, Make Ethical Decisions, Respect in Soccer, and Making Head Way 

in Soccer. Coaches must provide the required documentation in their High Performance Application that can be 

completed on the Coach Centre website. Once the coach’s high performance application has been approved they will 

then be granted access to register for the course. Please note that all Provincial B Licence courses are residency 

courses, which means meals and accommodations are covered in the course fee.  

If you have any further questions please contact the Coaching Department.  
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